
Prize hampers donated by Morrisons 

Risca! 

Thank you for supporting our school!! 

 

Join in the fun and lets fill the village with Scarecrows over half term.  

A competition will be taking place on our Face book Page to vote for your favourite 

Scarecrow plus other prizes up for grabs.  

PLEASE VISIT OUR FACEBOOK PAGE AND LIKE THE EVENT TO SPREAD THE 

WORD AS FAR AND WIDE AS WE CAN IN THE COMMUNITY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We have had 2 volunteers 

step forward for Treasurer 

and they will be joining the 

committee at the 

EGM/committee meeting 

13th October 2021 @ 14:00  

Venue TBC also accessible via 

Teams – please join us/send 

a message if wish to also be 

put forward. 

Business logos must 

be emailed to PTA 

email no later than 

midday on 14th 

October to be 

included on the 

map. 

Maps will be sent for 

printing that day – if 

you are entering 

your own and want 

its location featured 

on the map please 

let us know your 

street name by 14th 

also – scarecrows to 

be ready by the 23rd 

 

 

Meet some of our amazing confirmed Sponsors so far – these businesses are helping us to fund c reative 

and expressive arts workshops for the children this year – THANK YOU!! 

 

 


